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PacifiCorp - Stakeholder Feedback Form 
2021 Integrated Resource Plan 

PacifiCorp (the Company) requests that stakeholders provide feedback to the Company upon the conclusion of each 
public input meeting and/or stakeholder conference calls, as scheduled. PacifiCorp values the input of its active and 
engaged stakeholder group, and stakeholder feedback is critical to the IRP public input process. PacifiCorp requests that 
stakeholders provide comments using this form, which will allow the Company to more easily review and summarize 
comments by topic and to readily identify specific recommendations, if any, being provided. Information collected will be 
used to better inform issues included in the 2021 IRP, including, but not limited to the process, assumptions, and analysis. 
In order to maintain open communication and provide the broader Stakeholder community with useful information, the 
Company will generally post all appropriate feedback on the IRP website unless you request otherwise, below. 
 

    Date of Submittal 2020-08-28 

*Name:  Brian Muir Title: City Administrator 

*E-mail: bmuir@kemmerer.org Phone: (307) 466 - 3128 

*Organization: City of Kemmerer   

Address: City Hall 

City: Kemmerer State: WY Zip: 83101 

Public Meeting Date comments address:     Check here if not related to specific meeting 

List additional organization attendees at cited meeting: 
 

 
*IRP Topic(s) and/or Agenda Items: List the specific topics that are being addressed in your comments. 
 
Energy Poverty, Increased costs, and the social cost of Coal 

    Check here if any of the following information being submitted is copyrighted or confidential. 

 

    Check here if you do not want your Stakeholder feedback and accompanying materials posted to the IRP website. 

 
*Respondent Comment: Please provide your feedback for each IRP topic listed above. 
 
Research shows that wind, solar, and battery power, when exported to developing nations, 
does not take them out of poverty.   Wind and solar and battery, because they are so 
heavily subsidized by federal taxes and adding to the deficit, are actually increasing 
costs to the consumer and our customers., and could lead our country to energy poverty if 
not checked.  Hence, it is important to be transparent about what coal-fired and natural  
gas power actual do to both our wealth and the wealth of impoverished nations.  Hence the 
importance of providing transparent analysis to the consumer showing what is really most 
affordable to the consumer by taking tax credits out of some of the scenarios for 
comparative purposes. 
 

PacifiCorp Response: 

Thank you for your feedback.  

 
Data Support: If applicable, provide any documents, hyper-links, etc. in support of comments. (i.e. gas forecast is too 
high - this forecast from EIA is more appropriate). If electronic attachments are provided with your comments, please list 
those attachment names here.  
 
 
Recommendations: Provide any additional recommendations if not included above - specificity is greatly appreciated. 



* Required fields 

 
 
 
Please submit your completed Stakeholder Feedback Form via email to IRP@Pacificorp.com 
 
Thank you for participating. 
 


